
Church Announcements for 

Sabbath, February 24th, 2024 

 

Please remember to continue praying for all our sick members and those who 

are mourning the loss of loved ones.  Please make a genuine effort to visit and 

give a word of support and encouragement when possible.  

  

Tune in to VON Radio every Sunday at 6 pm for the very best in Seventh-day 

Adventist programming, covering areas in Health, Social Issues, Family Life, 

and Bible Truths. Don’t miss it. You’ll be truly blessed! 

  

The Believe His Prophets Bible reading for today is Jeremiah chapter 27. 

  

To be announced in ALL Churches: 

 

1. This Will Blow Your Mind! If you registered and paid your $100.00 

payment for the Director's Promo, Your Senior Youth Camp registration 

is $70.00EC. You heard correctly: $70.00EC. That's only for those who 

registered and paid their $100.00 Director's Promo payment. And for 

those who missed the promo, you still have a chance to register. Contact 

your AY leader for the online registration link and payment schedule. 

The first payment is to be made on or before February 28th to the 

Coordinating Council Treasurer. So register now for Senior Youth Camp 

in Trinidad. Registration ends on February 28, 2024. 

 

2. All notices must be submitted to nevissdaannouncements@gmail.com 

by Thursday at noon of each week. 



3. To keep abreast with the SDA Churches on the island, visit 

sdanevisonline.interamerica.org 

 

To be announced in Gingerland : 

1. Please note that Pathfinder Club continues this afternoon at 4 pm.  

 

2. The Gingerland AY Society presents, "Carry-Your-Own-Key Social 

Event" Come on out on March 2nd at 7:00 pm to Sing at your own key. 

Bring your snacks and your singing voice and let us have a grand time 

together. 

 

3. Wilderness Church will be held on Sabbath March 9th. More details to 

follow.  

 

4. Mark your calendars, Half Night Prayer services will be held on March 

28th. More details to follow. 

 

5. Always had questions for the pastor? Are you afraid to ask? Are you 

dying to know the answers to your questions? Now is your time to ask 

the Pastor anonymously! Scan the QR codes posted around the church 

with your phone camera to submit your questions. These questions will 

be answered at an upcoming AY session! Stay tuned for more 

information.  

 

6. If you would like to join the notices WhatsApp group, send a 

WhatsApp to 767-2791 with your name. 

 

 

 



To be announced in Beulah: 

Dear Men 

We are excited to remind you about our upcoming Men's Prayer Breakfast 

scheduled for 6:30 am on March 3rd, 2024 at the Beulah SDA church under 

the theme “Building Bonds”. This event promises to be a time of fellowship, 

spiritual nourishment, and growth. Come out and support! 

 

These are all by way of announcements. 

Do continue to enjoy a Holy Spirit-filled Sabbath  

 


